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May 29, 2024

Dominique Moglia-Tilwick
2170 Gobbler Run
Brooksville, FL. 34604

and

Dominique Moglia-Tilwick
15367 Peach Bloom Road
Brooksville, FL 34614

Re: NOTICE OF REVOCATION OF
BUILDING PERMIT EXEMPTION #1443578

Dear Ms. Moglia-Tilwick:

On June 30, 2022, you submitted to the Hernando County Building Department (“the
Department”) an application for an exemption from the Florida Building Code. Your application
included your sworn affidavit that you intended to build a 30’ x 50° non-residential farm building
on your property located at 15367 Peach Bloom Road, Brooksville, FL 34614 (“the Structure™).
You acknowledged in your affidavit that any change in the use of the Structure could change the
exempt status. The Department has reasonable proof that the Structure is being used as a
dwelling rather than a non-residential farm building. As such, the Department hereby revokes
your building permit exemption #1443578, which revocation shall take effect on June 3, 2024.
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